
MINUTES OF GENERAL COMMITTEE MEETING HELD IN THE CLUB HOUSE ON 
THURSDAY, 8th. DECEMBER 1966.  

 
 
PRESENT:                         The Captain (F.J. Rowley) in the Chair, Messrs. Lewis, Clegg, Jones, Hartley,
  Fiddian, Meeks, Robinson, Howard, Hitchen, High, Butlin, and Stephenson.
     
 Apologies for absence was received from H. Hopkinson. 
     
 The minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved, as were those 
 of the special meeting.   
  
MATTERS The committee were give a report by the Captain and the ex.Captain, on their 
ARISING: visit to the President on 5th. December, when they took the present from the 
 Club, together with an address of appreciation and Life Membership, on the
 occasion of his Golden Wedding Anniversary.  
     
 Both stated how surprised and delighted Mr. & Mrs. Wood were to receive
 their gift, particularly as they had contrived to keep secret this special event.
 In accepting the honour of Life Membership, the President intimated that 
 whilst he very much appreciated the honour conferred upon him, he would 
 still continue to pay his annual subscription as always. 
 
GREENS: It was agreed, that contrary to the original plan, we would use the present
 8th. Tee when playing the first of the new holes. This would therefore be a par 
 5, dog-leg to the right. A new tee to facilitate playing the present 8th. Green as 
 a par 3 holes to be marked out for approval by the committee. E. Brookes was
 so instructed. 
 
GENERAL Bill presented for payment amounted to £711.0.9d.   
COMMITTEE:  
  Following a complaint that the upstairs common room was cold and
 draughty, it was agreed that Messrs. High, Howard and Hartley investigate 
 the cause and prepare if possible suggestions for the remedy in time for the 
 next meeting. 
     
  It was considered that some of the chimneys on the Club-House might be
 unsafe. Mr. Geo. High agreed to have them inspected and should they need
 attention, submit an estimate of the cost to remove or repair. 
      
NOMINATIONS: The committee, after careful consideration felt oblige to refuse the
 nomination of Brian Bennett, based on information received. The Secretary to
 write accordingly.    
      
CORRESPONDENCE: The Clayton Aniline Golfing Society were granted permission to play on the 
 course, subject to the usual conditions appertaining at the time, on Friday
 Evening, 9th. June 1967.     
      
ANY OTHER It was agreed to confer the honour of Life Membership on Mrs. G. Swallow 
BUSINESS: and Mrs. R. Wood in January next year. The Lady Captain would be given 
 suitable letters to each of these ladies, so that she might deliver same when 
 making the announcement at their Annual General Meeting.  



  There being no further business, the meeting closed with a vote of thanks to
 the Captain for presiding.  
 
  Date of next meeting, 12th.  January 1967.  
 

                                                                        Signed    F.J. Rowley……Captain.  
                                                                          
 

   


